&  William S. Hart

Union High School District

The District Wellness Department Brings to You:

Parents, we hear you and your concerns related to you,
your family, and your children. Covid-19 has definitely
iImpacted our mental health at one point or another.

These support meetings will range in discussions about
the transition to hybrid/on-campus learning, coping
strategies, mental health, and suicide prevention
awareness. Please join us for an opportunity to hear from
various professionals in a rotating panel forum on how to
support our teens during this unique time.
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